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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

                        
           6th October 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This half term, the children will be sewing their own Caribbean flag as part of our ‘Cool Caribbean’ topic. 
In order for the children to be most successful, we would like to kindly ask if anyone is able to volunteer 
as a parent helper. You would be needed on Thursday 12th October from 9:15am – 12pm.  
 
If you are able to help, please speak to your child’s class teacher or write a note in your child’s diary 
confirming your help.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs McCloy 
Year 3 Leader 
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